
Newsletter

Message from the Headteacher
Dear Parents and Carers

As we come to the end of week three of the 
Autumn Term, I want to thank you for your 
ongoing support. I am delighted with how well 
Year 7 have settled into life at Meadow Park 
and it has been a pleasure to get to know 
them.

Our enrichment programme is in full swing 
and the number of clubs and activities for 
students is impressive. Students are 
encouraged to develop their learning outside 
of the classroom through such things as the 
weekly subject challenge, subject based 
clubs, together with home learning (what you 
and I might remember as homework!). In 
addition, we have the lunchtime inter-house 
competitions which run weekly. The inter-
house competitions are not just at 
lunchtimes; they are embedded in our 
Personal Development Programme and Tutor 
Time. Each week I reveal the winning Tutor 
Group, House and individual students with 
the most House Points.

As part of our rewards structure, students are 
able to exchange the points they have 
earned for rewards; this happens each week 
in the Theatre where students can exchange 
their reward card for a prize. We have also 
introduced bigger prizes, and today was the 
first of the lucky draw for students who have 
completed their Reward Cards. All of these

.

 

   

 

Issue: 19 September 2025

Nurturing Excellence, Growing Aspiration, Thriving Together

House Points go towards the final House Cup 

awarded in the summer.

As we have moved into the term we are 

focusing on maintaining high standards.  

Please do check that your child is wearing 

the correct uniform as we have sometimes 

found that the uniform is in the bag rather 

than being worn. As a reminder, we do not 

allow hoodies at any time including break and 

lunchtimes.

Next week is Meet the Tutor evening for 

students from all year groups, (Y7 - Y13),

On Thursday 25 September 2025 from 4 to 

6pm in person in the Theatre. We look 

forward to seeing you.

Thank you for your continued support.

I wish you a lovely weekend.

With best wishes  

Mrs Pettman

Headteacher



























Mr Perris

Enrichment Co-ordinator











Head of House Awards
The Head of House Awards were 

awarded to:

Bahaa

Gabriella

Allen

Leo

Cam-Ron and Aiden



As a reminder, we’re using #easyfundraising to help raise money for 
Finham Park Multi Academy Trust in 2025. To get involved, sign up 
and shop via the easyfundraising website or App with over 8,000 
retailers. You’ll raise free donations for us as you shop online at no 
extra cost! All the big names including eBay, Tesco, John Lewis & 
Partners, TUI, and many more will donate. We’ll be so grateful for 
your donations! Plus, sign up today and we could win a £500 
donation: https://join.easyfundraising.org.uk/finham-park-multi-
academy-trust/9iw43f/c2s/ahT9IaEN/CE946/facebook/

https://linkprotect.cudasvc.com/url?a=https%3a%2f%2fjoin.easyfundraising.org.uk%2ffinham-park-multi-academy-trust%2f9iw43f%2fc2s%2fahT9IaEN%2fCE946%2ffacebook%2f&c=E,1,Mxrv9AaHyAij5UILSXTnUHY7B63GSjHphb3RhNvj6hKO7R8UvCwKlY1dZNW-6TABB2AfpMZWf-OV5vc1J4-LbjhSg0nw7EAwDtiVcfHc_adBOxY,&typo=1&ancr_add=1
https://linkprotect.cudasvc.com/url?a=https%3a%2f%2fjoin.easyfundraising.org.uk%2ffinham-park-multi-academy-trust%2f9iw43f%2fc2s%2fahT9IaEN%2fCE946%2ffacebook%2f&c=E,1,Mxrv9AaHyAij5UILSXTnUHY7B63GSjHphb3RhNvj6hKO7R8UvCwKlY1dZNW-6TABB2AfpMZWf-OV5vc1J4-LbjhSg0nw7EAwDtiVcfHc_adBOxY,&typo=1&ancr_add=1
https://linkprotect.cudasvc.com/url?a=https%3a%2f%2fjoin.easyfundraising.org.uk%2ffinham-park-multi-academy-trust%2f9iw43f%2fc2s%2fahT9IaEN%2fCE946%2ffacebook%2f&c=E,1,Mxrv9AaHyAij5UILSXTnUHY7B63GSjHphb3RhNvj6hKO7R8UvCwKlY1dZNW-6TABB2AfpMZWf-OV5vc1J4-LbjhSg0nw7EAwDtiVcfHc_adBOxY,&typo=1&ancr_add=1
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https://linkprotect.cudasvc.com/url?a=https%3a%2f%2fjoin.easyfundraising.org.uk%2ffinham-park-multi-academy-trust%2f9iw43f%2fc2s%2fahT9IaEN%2fCE946%2ffacebook%2f&c=E,1,Mxrv9AaHyAij5UILSXTnUHY7B63GSjHphb3RhNvj6hKO7R8UvCwKlY1dZNW-6TABB2AfpMZWf-OV5vc1J4-LbjhSg0nw7EAwDtiVcfHc_adBOxY,&typo=1&ancr_add=1
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GROUP CHATS

Group chats are a hugely popular way for children to stay in touch with their friends, 

whether via messaging apps, social platforms or games. These online groups can 

help them feel connected, strengthen relationships and encourage creativity – but they 

also come with certain risks.

From teasing and exclusion to privacy worries and inappropriate content, children can 

experience a wide range of challenges in group chats. 

Please remember that you should be checking your child’s group chats on their 

devices regularly to ensure safe and appropriate conduct within them. 

The attached guide can give some advice around spotting signs of trouble and offers 

ways to support children in using group chats safely and respectfully.

Stay Safe!

Paul Rule

Child Protection Officer and

 Senior Pastoral Support Pastoral Manager
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